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ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (LOP)Y
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

February 5, 1997 éﬁgﬁ;g%?mmﬁW7
StID # 3679 FAX (510) 337-9335
Mssrs. Bennie Kwong and Warren Seeto

Oakland Community Housing Inc.

405 14th st., #400

Oakland CA 94612

Re: Monitoring Well Closure at 2530 E. 14th 8t., Oakland CA 94601
Dear Mssrs. Kwong and Seeto:

Our office has received concurrence with the Regional Water
Quality Control Board (RWQCB) with the County’s recommended for
case closure at the above referenced site. Prior.to issuing the
Remedial Action Completion Certificate (RACC), our office
requires written documentation for the closure of the existing
four (4) monitoring wells at this site. You or your consultant
should contact Zone 7, Flood Control and Water Conservation at
(5100 462-3914 to obtain the specific well closure requirements.

Please provide the requested documentation as soon as possible so
our office may proceed with site closure.

You may contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
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Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist

C: Ms. Meg Mendoza, Subsurface Consultants, Inc., 171 12th st.,
Suite 205, Oakland CA 94607

B. Chan, files
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